
Dear Parent, 
 
Your middle school student has requested permission to read 
books tagged as high school appropriate, aka “H” Books.   
 
As the Secondary Library services grades 6-12 we have a wide 
assortment of material available to students for check out.  As a 
result we mark books for checkout purposes using the 
“Accelerated Reader” rating system dividing our library into either 
“E” books for everyone or “H” books for High School Students.   
 
Books classified with “H” labels are considered “Youth” 
appropriate using the Accelerated Reading system and may or 
may not contain the following: 

 Foul language 

 Sexual content  

 Gangs 

 Drugs 

 Abuse 
 
With these issues in mind do you give permission for your Middle 
School Student to have full access to books labeled “H”? 
 
Yes, I give my son/daughter _______________________________ 
my permission to check out “H” books for the Manson Secondary 
Library. 
 
________________________________ __________________ 
Name:       Date: 
 
________________________________ __________________ 
Phone Number:      Student Number: 


